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Planning Assessment Commission Meeting 

Macquarie River to Orange Pipeline Project (MP10_0235) 

Date & Time:  Tuesday 28 May 2013, 4pm 

Place:   Orange Function Centre, 18 Eyles Street, Orange 
 

Meeting Schedule  

4 pm Opening Statement from the Chair – Mr Paul Forward 

Registered Speakers: - Mr Andrew Gee MP Member for Orange 

- Mr Matt Hansen, Inland Water Ways Rejuvenation Association 

- Mr Cyril Smith, Orange Ratepayers Association Incorporated 

- Mr Nick King, Environmentally Concerned Citizens of Orange 

- Mr Phil Stevenson 

- Ms Bev Smiles, Inlands River Network  

- Mr Colin Gordon, Sofala Branch of the Central Acclimatisation 
Society 

- Ms Jill Williams 

- Mr Richard Burns 

- Mrs Jane Paul, Daroo Orange Urban Land Care Group 

- Mr Tony Healey, Orange Business Chamber 

- Mr Paul Meeth, Central West Environment Council 

- Mr Rodney Tonkin 

- Mr Brad Bliss, Wellington Valley, Wiradjuri Aboriginal Corporation 

- Mr Paul Wettin, Orange and Region Water Security Alliance 

- Mr Ken Smith, Friends of the Macquarie 

Please note 
Speakers are generally allocated 5 minutes each, or 15 minutes for groups. 

The meeting is open to the public, and as such not all parties present will speak.  

The Commission has copies of all written submissions made to the Department on the proposal in 
response to its exhibition, so it is not necessary to restate those views.   

The purpose of this meeting is to hear views on the Department of Planning and Infrastructure’s 
recommendation to approve the proposal subject to conditions, before the Commission makes a 
decision on the application.  

The Department’s report and recommended conditions are available on the PAC website at 
www.pac.nsw.gov.au.  

If you have registered to speak but your name is not on the list, or if you have any other questions, 
please contact Stephanie Calderaro on 9383 2112 or (pac@pac.nsw.gov.au). 


